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03/06/2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 2– The Tower of London – 9th July 2024 
 
 
Just before half term we wrote to advise you of our trip to The Tower of London. We have now had 
confirmation from c2c that our train has been booked.  The cost of the trip is slightly more than we 
previously anticipated. The cost will be £15.89 per child.  We have set up two payments on School 
Money  to cover the cost of the trip. The first installment of £7.95 will be due by the 17th of June  and 
the second installment is due on the 5th of July.  
 
Consent for this trip must also be given online. 
 
Should insufficient funds be raised to cover the cost of the trip, the trip will have to be cancelled. Please 
also be aware that any child without parental permission will not be allowed to travel, regardless of 
whether payment has been received. 
 
This trip will prove an excellent experience for the children.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Year 2 Team 
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